

## Town of Wallkill Police Department

May 10, 2024

Dear Galleria Mall Tenants,

We would like to invite you to attend a meeting concerning retail theft on Monday, June 3, 2024 at 11am in the 2nd floor corridor outside Golds Gym. The purpose of this meeting is for information sharing concerning retail theft at the Crystal Run Galleria Mall. Retail theft is plaguing retailers across the United States, making it harder for businesses to sustain operations. We have met with the Pyramid Corporation to discuss their concerns and are in the process of developing an action plan to help reduce these incidents in the Galleria Mall.

The plan will be a collaboration between you the tenant, Town of Wallkill Police, New York State Police, Orange County Sheriff's Office, and Orange County District Attorney's Office. We plan to work together with you to develop and implement strategies to help reduce monetary losses as result of theft and too have increased visibility on-site to deter and /or apprehend people committing larceny offenses. In addition, we also plan to use a media campaign to publicize the effectiveness of these efforts.

Together, we can chart a successful course to curb retail thefts occurring at the mall. We hope to see you there, should you have any questions please feel free to contact us at (845)692-6757.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Antonino Spano Deputy Chief